
 

 

 
30th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Leavers 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, we would like to invite all students to join us in celebrating their 
success over the past five years at QEGS.  It has been a pleasure watching each student develop and grow to become 
outstanding individuals in many areas of school life.  From academic success, sporting events, charity fundraisers, 
school performances, camping trips, visits to Paris and Germany, we have certainly had an eventful five years 
together. 

 
Leavers’ Hoodie 
Leavers’ hoodies are now available to purchase via ParentPay at the cost of £21.  Your child will be able to choose 
from the following colours and sizes as well as have the option to personalise their hoodie with a sensible nickname.  
Students will be able to select their preferences during form time with their form tutor.  The closing date for orders 
will be Tuesday 20th April. 
 
Colours available: Burgundy, Oxford Blue, Light grey, White, Black and Purple. 
 
Sizes Available: XS 34”, S 36”, M 40”, L 44”, XL 48", 2XL 52", 3XL 56"  
 
Leavers’ BBQ and events 
We are delighted to invite your child to our celebratory leavers’ BBQ on 27th May 2021 at the Sixth Form Centre 
(COVID restrictions permitting), exact timings and schedule to be confirmed.  All students must meet the set criteria if 
they are to attend.  This is a complimentary celebratory leavers’ BBQ with no costs incurred by students. The criteria 
will start on Monday 29th March and end on Thursday 20th May.  All students must adhere to the following criteria: 
 
1. Attendance must be 96% or above. *Self-isolating will not impact the attendance figures. 
2. No more than 3 negative behaviour events. 
3. No more than 3 uniform events. 
4. All assessments to be completed. 
5. No truancy.  
6. No exclusions or behavioural isolation. 
 
Year 11 will receive their invitations on Friday 21st May 2021 if they meet the above criteria. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Bowbanks should you have any questions, bains@qegs.email.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs G Bowbanks 
Year 11 Progress Leader  
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